
Statement by the delegation of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea (2 
May 2001) 
 
Mr. Chairman, 

Please allow me to begin by congratulating you on your election as chairman of the current 
session of the Committee on Information. I also wish to extend congratulations to all other 
elected members of the Bureau. I express the hope that this session will bear desired results 
under your able leadership. 





In conclusion, Mr. Chairman, my delegation assures you of its close cooperation with the 
members of the Bureau and other delegations for a success of this session. 

Thank you. 
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